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TO: Planning Board Members
FROM: Frank Stringi, City Planner//§
RE: Planning Board Public Hearing and Regular Meeting
DATE: May 6, 2025

Please be advised that the Planning Board will hold a public hearing and regular meeting on
Tuesday, May 20, 2025, at 5:30 pm in the City Hall Council Chamber.

A public hearing will be held with respect to an amendment to the Revere Zoning Ordinance
which would establish a new definition and use for food trucks on private property (notice
attached).

Following the public hearing, the Board will hold a regular meeting. The agenda for the
regular meeting will include the following items:

1. Approval of previous meeting minutes (attached)
2. Vote on recommendation to the City Council with respect to the zoning amendment
which would regulate the use of food trucks on pri\)ate property.
3. Request for a street extension of Richard Street which would connect Richard Street
to Walnut Street in North Revere.



